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Tuesday, July 12, 2016 

Dear Interested Parties: 

We thank all respondents for their interest in NACCAS' Town Hall Forum (formerly called the 

NACCAS Community Call for Comment). However, due to the unavailability of participants, we 

will be re-scheduling this year's Town Hall Forum for a later date. Please stay tuned for future 

details. 
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